Gaps Monday, November 3, 2014
Welcome

Announcements-

Apple festival went well, Dave Knapp presented check for $750.00
to GAPS. Thanks to all who volunteered.

Optimist Halloween party had a good turnout. Thank you to all of
the volunteers.

Yankee candle sale-total not in yet. Thanks to Paula Bertlesman
and Erin Virnoche for all of their help. Orders can be placed
online through December 31,2014. Remind text to go out. Link to
be added to website for link to Yankee candle.

Upcoming events-

Yankee candle delivery date ETA- week of November 17,2014.
Carolyn Bice volunteered to help.

Family skate night at nation arena date TBD.

Prep for "you've been jingled"

Pre k- Carolyn Bice

1st grade-Rebecca Niedzwiecki

2nd grade-Paula Bertlesman

3rd grade-Erin Virnoche

4th grade-Ali Coulon

5th grade-Trisha Griffin

6th grade-Christine Cromley

To meet Monday December 1 at Grimshaw @ 7pm.

Discussed scholastic holiday fair December 10,11, and 12.

Administrative report-

Jen Blossey, principal discussed iPad purchase. iPad cart already
at school. Looking to purchase 25 iPad's and have them go through
library with ability to be signed out.

Discussed community give back day, information to come out.
No treasurer report.

Voting:
Voting for 25 iPad's-approved.



